
 

Visit   our   Book   Fair! 

                ’s          
 

Saturday,   December   3rd 
Barnes   &   Noble 

Woodland   Park   Rt   46 

 

    If   you   would   like   contribute   (while 
getting   started   on   some   holiday 
shopping!)   present   the   voucher 
attached   at   the   Woodland   Park 

Barnes   and   Noble   during   checkout; 
or   simply   mention   Verona   High 

School.  
 
Your   support   is   appreciated   as   we 

continue   to   foster   a   love   of   reading! 
 

A   percentage   of   all   purchases   for   that   day   will   be   contributed   to   the 
VHS   Learning   Commons   library   book   collection.  

     

 
 


